
 

This message is posted in English, Русский, Soomaali, Español, 简体中文, 

TiếngViệt at https://go.usa.gov/xtBQC. 
 
January 24, 2022 
 
To: I/DD community members, Tribal partners and ODDS staff 
From: Anna S. Lansky, Interim Director, Office of Developmental 
Disabilities Services 
Subject: American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) updates 
 
The Office of Developmental Disabilities Services (ODDS) wants to provide 
an update on our ARPA projects and funding.  
 
First, thank you to all who joined our ARPA update meeting on November 
22. We appreciate your questions and interest. ODDS plans to host a 
similar meeting each quarter. Please save the date for our next one on 
Monday, March 6 at 2 p.m. 
 
Join ZoomGov Meeting 
  
Meeting ID: 161 531 4700 
Passcode: 193213 
One tap mobile 
+16692545252,,1615314700#,,,,*193213# US (San Jose)  
+16468287666,,1615314700#,,,,*193213# US (New York) 
 
Second, you may have seen our December message about the 
cancellation of phases two and three of the Capacity Restoration and 
Expansion Request for Grant Proposals. This was because of significant 
interest and ODDS believing all funds will be spent in phase one. The first 
phase ended on November 21, 2022.  
 
The solicitation stated that Intent to Awards may be issued approximately 
45 days after the first phase. However, the evaluation process is still 
ongoing because of the large number and complexity of the proposals 

https://go.usa.gov/xtBQC
https://www.zoomgov.com/j/1615314700?pwd=ZG1vek56WHIyUEQ3RDhXblQ2Vklvdz09
https://www.oregon.gov/dhs/SENIORS-DISABILITIES/DD/DirectorMessages/odds-2022-12-16-arpa-capacity-restoration-expansion-update-en.pdf


received. This is our top priority, and we are working to supply intent to 
awards once the reviews are done, but it will likely take until at least 
February to complete.  
 
If you have further questions about the solicitation or process, please 
contact Russell Brammer at Russell.Brammer@odhsoha.oregon.gov. He is 
the sole point of contact for this Request for Grant Proposals at the Office 
of Contracts and Procurement.   
 
Third, the Infrastructure Funding for Contracted Case Management 
Entities (CME Innovation grants) have not yet been finalized. ODDS is still 
working with the Office of Contracts and Procurement and the Department 
of Justice on finalizing the contracting process and should be working with 
CMEs who received an intent to award to update contracts shortly. 
 
Lastly, ODDS recently sent a transmittal about Case Management Entity 
Grant Infrastructure funding. This funding was made available to 
increase CME capacity to support ARPA-funded projects.  
 
The ARPA webpage will continue to be updated with the latest information 
on all projects. 
 
Thank you for your interest and excitement about this ARPA funding.  
 
Sincerely,  

  
Anna S. Lansky  
Interim Director  
Office of Developmental Disabilities Services  
  
Previous ODDS Director’s Messages are available 
at http://www.oregon.gov/DHS/SENIORS-
DISABILITIES/DD/Pages/messages.aspx  
  
Follow us on Facebook @oregonDHS.IDD or twitter @OregonODDS 
and explore our website.   
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You can get this document in other languages, large print, braille or a 
format you prefer. Contact the Oregon Office of Developmental Disabilities 
Services at 503-945-5811. We accept calls from all forms of relay service 
for people who are deaf, deaf-blind, hard of hearing or have a speech 
disability. For more information about relay service providers 
visit www.oregonrelay.com or www.fcc.gov/encyclopedia/trs-providers.  

http://www.oregonrelay.com/
https://www.fcc.gov/encyclopedia/trs-providers

